
DKG Alpha Omega Chapter Sigma State Minutes 
 

New Member Initiation and Officer Installation 
April 23, 2014 

 
DKG Website:  https://sites.google.com/site/alphaomegalacrosse/  

 (webmaster, Roxanne Fox) 
 

The meeting was held at The Freighthouse in La Crosse, WI.  Social hour started at 
4:30 p.m., and at 5:00 p.m. the new member reception ceremony was held, and the new 
officers were installed. 
 
The meeting was called to order by President, Cyndy Schaper.  Barb Albrechtson and 
Connie Albrechtson conducted the new member initiation with assistance from various 
readers.  New members were:  Susan Curti, Joann Zigler, and Jean Wetzsteon.  Each 
new member received a red rose, a DKG pin, and a membership certificate.  Each 
signed the DKG book of new members. 
 
The new officer initiation was conducted by President, Cyndy Schaper, who received a 
floral bouquet in appreciation of her role as DKG President.    New officers for 2014-
2016 include:  President, Jan Marson; Vice President, Deb Keller: Recording 
Secretaries, Carol Egge and Lois Holper; Corresponding Secretaries, Claire Jandt and 
Louise Sedevie-Lawrynk; and Treasurer, Connie Albrechtson.  After being installed as 
President, Jan Marson conducted the remainder of the meeting.   
 
The Secretary’s report was summarized and approved.  The Treasurer reported that an 
honorarium of $50.00 was given to Barb Albrechtson for planning and leading the card-
making activity for the February 12, 2014 meeting.  The current checking account 
balance is $2,226.26.  The Money Market Balance is $2,027.95.  Savings account 
balance is $5.00.  A DKG scholarship will be given to a Viterbo student for $250.00. 
 
All members were reminded to sign up for a committee for next year.  There was no old 
business.  New business included a reminder that our June 19, 2014 meeting will be a 
trolley tour of historic downtown La Crosse.  The tour will last about 1 ½ hours and be 
followed by lunch at the Three Rivers Lodge at the Radisson.  We will order off the 
menu for lunch.  There were no committee reports. It was noted that a few members are 
having problems receiving or opening the DKG minutes on their email.  
 
Jan Marson and Deb Keller announced that they will be retiring at the end of the school 
year.  They invited DKG members to celebrate with them on Friday, May 23rd.   
 
The meeting was adjourned.  Dinner was ordered from the menu. 
 

“The Delta Kappa Gamma Society International promotes professional and 
personal growth of women educators and excellence in education.” 

https://sites.google.com/site/alphaomegalacrosse/


—from the DKG mission statement on the The Delta Kappa Gamma Society 
International website: https://www.dkg.org. 

Minutes prepared by: 
Carol Egge, co-recording secretary 
 

https://www.dkg.org/

